
 

 

 

  Holley Park Academy - Year 2 Miss Hownam 

 
  

The end of the Summer term has arrived and Year 2 would like to celebrate our work and 
achievements. We have had a fantastic year together and I cannot believe the end of Year 2 
is here! All of the children have continued to work incredibly hard in all of their learning.  

Take a look at some of the wonderful things we have been doing … 

Good Luck in Year 3! 

 
 

From Miss Hownam      x 
 

     

Literacy 
We have used the key skills taught across Year 2 to retell the story of 
‘The Owl Who was Afraid of the Dark’. We then enjoyed creating our 

own information leaflets all about barn owls. 

     

Numeracy 
In Numeracy, we have been learning to tell the time to 5 minutes. 

 
We have explored making tally charts, tables, block diagrams and 

pictograms to record and interpret data. We have taken our learning 
outdoors to gather data and draw our own pictograms and keys. 

   
 

 
 

SATs 
This term, we completed our end of Key Stage 1 SATs. We all worked 
really hard and did an absolutely fantastic job so we celebrated with 

a treat at the end of a hard week! Well done SUPERSTARS! ⭐️ 

  

The King’s Coronation  

 
 

     

Science  
We have been learning about the 

different habitats where living things 
make their homes. 

 
We explored our school’s woodland 

habitat to investigate different 
microhabitats and the minibeasts 

that live there. 

   
 
 
 

Sports Day 

 

Geography 
In Geography, we have been studying 
weather patterns across the UK. We 
predicted the weather forecast and 

presented it as if we were on the news! 

 


